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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to our first term in Nursery. We hope you have all had a lovely summer holiday and your 
children are excited about coming to nursery. We are looking forward to seeing the children who 
are coming back to us this year and to meeting all our new starters! 
 

Start and Finish times 
The morning nursery session starts at 8.30am. Children must be collected from nursery before 11.30am. 
The nursery door will remain open until 8.45am and will be opened from 11.25-11.30 for collection. 
 
Afternoon nursery session starts at 12.15pm and children must be collected from nursery before 3.10 pm. 
The nursery door will remain open until 12.30pm for arrival and will be opened from 3.05- 3.10 for 
collection. 
 
Miss Maqsood and all the Nursery Staff  
 

 
 
                                   
  
 
 
 
 
 
                           
 
 
 
 
 
                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Mrs Lewanczyk 

Early Years Practitioner 
Mrs Asif 
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Miss Maqsood 
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